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Dear Parents and Carers, thank you for the amazing support you have shown to the school this year. 

We continue to go from strength to strength and will continue to try our best again from September. So 
please have a lovely Summer, stay safe and see you all in September!  

   
 

Colchester Zoo - Reception 
 

Children in Reception had a wonderful first school trip to 
Colchester Zoo last week. The children enjoyed learning 
about habitats and had great fun meeting all the different 

animals. A favorite part of the trip was feeding the Lorikeets 
the golden nectar in the walk-through aviary.  
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Troy Story – Year 5 and 6 Production 
 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils put on two superb performances of 
Troy Story this week! Amazing acting, super singing, 

delightful dancing and lots more! Well done to everybody 
involved in the production including all our staff. We hope 
you enjoyed watching as much as we did putting on this 

wonderful production. 
 

    

 
 

 
 

 
 
The school would like to say a huge thank you 
to Mrs Madsen for all of her support over the 

last 18 months at Gusford Primary 
School.  Your dedication and commitment to 

the school has been invaluable. 

Medication Reminder 
 

Please remember to collect any medication from the office 
before the end of term. The office will be open until 3pm on 

Friday to collect anything that has been held in school. 
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Canteen Menu – we will return to school on our week 1 menu 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

  
 

Congratulations to Mrs Hammond and her 
kitchen staff who this week received the highest 

European Safety Bureau Score for 2023. Our 
school kitchen team continues to ensure we run 
with 5* hygiene and health and safety. Well done 

team! 
 

 

  
 

   
 

Jimmys Farm – Year 1 
 

Our Year 1 children had a fabulous time at Jimmys Farm 
this week – they loved exploring the dens in the woods and 
hunting for dinosaurs. We enjoyed meeting all the animals 

from Meerkats to Camels to Sheep to Snakes. Some 
children were even brave enough to have a hold! Just 

before we left we enjoyed a bounce on the bouncy pillow. 
What a lovely way to end our time in Year 1 together. 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

Southwold – Year 2 
 

The children had a wonderful time at Southwold 
despite the rain. They had a great time learning 

about the lighthouse and practicing our 
numeracy skills as we counted the planks on the 

pier. We enjoyed lunch on the beach and 
making sandcastles and we also met Tom the 

Lifeguard that helps to keep us safe at the 
beach. We hope they enjoyed themselves. 

 

 
   

We return to school on Wednesday 6th 
September 

 
Tuesday 26th September – Flu Vaccinations 

 
Wednesday 4th October – School Photos 

 
Friday 20th October – Last day of term 

Monday 30th October – Children return to school 
 

Friday 17th November – M&M – Production of 
Snow White 

 


